
Fra: Timothy Eilertsen <tpe62@hotmail.com> 
Sendt: 25.08.2023 17:00:51 
Til: Sentralarkivet <postmottak@karmoy.kommune.no> 
Kopi: bethanydysvik@hotmail.com 
Emne: Stairs in Beiningen 

Hello, 

I'd like to get an extension on my application for setting up a stone staircase on my property in 
Beiningen 24, Skudeneshaven, until November 2023. 
My sister, who lives in Norway is traveling to the USA in September. She has been to Karmoy 
Kommune and got the papers I need to fill out and sign. She will be back in Norway in the 
middle of October. 

Thank you for your consideration and I hope for a positive answer. 
With best regards, 
Timothy Paul Eilertsen 
Tpe62@hotmail.com 
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